I am submitting testimony in opposition to SB121.

As a parent of two school aged children in Ohio, I am deeply concerned about SB121. It seems to take away my right to be involved in the health education that my children receive by adopting national standards and not requiring public hearings for parents to comment.
There are topics being taught regarding sexuality that I do not agree with, and taking away my ability to be involved in the decision of what to teach them in controversial areas is unacceptable to me. Have you seen the topics being taught in California's health education classes to young children? I also do not want special interest groups having an input into my child's education, particularly their health education.

Thank you for reading my testimony.

Michael NIchols
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